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Mr. Andrey Vatutin
President & CEO
PBC CSKA MOSCOW

Barcelona. April 24, 2013

Dear Mr. Vatutin,

Allow me to congratulate you for the victory of your club in the Beko PBL championship 2012 - 2013.
Once again, this success comes again as the result of a well done job, so, | encourage you and your
organization to keep the good work, which benefits not only Russian basketball, but also will help to the
success of our sport in Europe.

Yours sincerely,

T

Eduardo Portela
President



